Mr. Henry Dunn







October 28, 2005
Project Manager

Facilities Development

Maine Medical Center

22 Bramhall Street

Portland, ME 04102-3175
RE:
Applications for Conditional Use, Housing Replacement Plan, Site Plan, Site Location of Development, Street Discontinuance, Acceptance and Land Transfer Plan Approvals for the Charles Street Expansion project of the Maine Medical Center

Dear Hank:


On May 31, 2005, the Portland Planning Board voted unanimously to approve Maine Medical Center’s applications for Expansion of a Hospital as a Conditional Use in the R-6 Residential Zone, Replacement of Housing as a Conditional Use, Housing Replacement Plan, Site Plan, Site Location of Development (acting under its delegated authority), for the Maine Medical Center campus in the vicinity of Bramhall, Charles, Crescent, Ellsworth, Wescott, Gilman and Congress Streets. 

As part of Maine Medical Center’s approval by the Planning Board, a contribution of $65,000.00 is required as set forth in condition i. of the letter.  This contribution to the City is to be used for the installation of a traffic turn signal.

Please find the attached invoice for the $65,000.00 contribution, which should be submitted to my attention.


Thank you in advance for the contribution.

Sincerely,

Jay Reynolds 

Development Review Coordinator

cc: 
Lee D. Urban, Planning and Development Department Director


Alexander Jaegerman, Planning Division Director


Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager
O:\PLAN\DEVREVW\BRAM22\CONTRIBUTIONINVOICE2.DOC

